
From: Gregg Morris 
Sent: 8/31/2011 9:33:53 AM 
To: Commissioner Mark J. Ferron (fer@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: R.l 1-05-005 (RPS) GPI Comments on Targets and Compliance 8-30-11 

Dear Colleagues, 

Yesterday I submitted a Comment document to the R.11-05-005 Docket. Unfortunately, Instead of 
submitting the correct version of the document, I submitted an early, incomplete, marked-up draft. 
Please delete the version I sent yesterday, and use the one attached to this email. I am working with 
the docket office to make sure that the correct document is the one they accept for filing. I apologize for 
any inconvenience this has caused. 

Attached please find the following document: Comments of the Green Power Institute on 
the ALJ's Ruling Requesting Comments on Targets and Compliance. The Notice is being 
filed today at the Commission's docket office in R.l 1-05-005, and served to the service list for 
R. 11-05-005, by email where possible, and paper mail otherwise. Please write or call if you 
have any difficulties with this transmission. 

Thank You, 
Gregg Morris, Dir. 
Green Power Institute 
2039 Shattuck Ave., #402 
Berkeley, CA 94704 
(510) 644-2700 
gmorris@emf.net 
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